
REPORT OF THE SERVICE COMMITTEE 

TO THE LEGISLATIVE COUNCIL 

July 20, 1994 

The Service Committee of the Legislative Council met on July 20, 1994. The meeting 
was called to order by Speaker Harold Van Maanen, Chairperson, at 10:13 a.m. in Room 22 of 
the State House, Des Moines, Iowa. · 

The Service Committee respectfully submits to the Legislative Council the following 
report and recommendations: 

1. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report from the Legislative 
Fiscal Bureau. 

2. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report from the Legislative 
Service Bureau. 

3. The Service Committee received and filed a personnel report from the Office of 
Citizens' Aide/Ombudsman. 

4. The Service Committee received and filed a progress report from the Salary 
Subcommittee. The Subcommittee requested and was granted additional time to 
complete their work. 

Respectfully submitted, 

SPEAKER HAROLD VANMAANEN 
Chairperson 


